
 

  July  2012
TidBits:
Show and Tell!
In June, bring a Show and Tell 
subject to share with your 
fellow beaders. It can be a 
fascinating bead you found,
 a project you are proud of, 
a book or publication or 
anything you want to share 
with our group. Be prepared to 
talk briefly, and you will be 
entered in a drawing to win a 
prize of $30 in merchandise 
from your choice of ECBS 
member vendors. 

We Need Teachers!
ECBS needs teacher volunteers 
for our meeting classes. Please 
come share your talents with 
us! You may charge a nominal 
fee to your students, sell kits 
containing required materials 
and also limit the size of your 
class if you wish-it's all up to 
you. Contact program chair 
Allida Webb for details-251 
533 -5108

Calling all Members:
We always need members 
to bring food to meetings
call Naita, 850- 994 -7465, 
and also to bring a bead now 
and then to fill the raffle jar.

          

General Meeting July 16, 2012 
The July class will be taught by our own Paige Petty.  Lacy 
earrings will be the project this month.  Kits will be available 
for $5.00.  Please bring a beading needle for a size 11 seed bead 
and nymo beading thread, task light and a beading mat.  Looks 
like fun!

Bead Retreat:
We have secured a new venue for the bead retreat on February 
1, 2 and 3, 2013.  It will be held at the Ramada Plaza Resort in 
Fort Walton Beach this year as the Holiday Inn Destin will be 
unavailable due to major renovations to the hotel.  We will be 
requesting teachers soon and more information will be 
forthcoming.  Contact Allida Webb at 251-533-5108 if you 
would like to teach at our retreat this year.  I think you will like 
the new accommodations.

Bead Show:
Our next bead show is December 1.  I will be sending out 
contracts in early October so be ready to have some fun!

Your 2012 Board Members:
President: Cassandra Brahan.........850 932 6908
Vice President: Linda Linzy...........251 987 5473
Secretary:Eleanor Cutts..................850 438 9781
Treasurer: Carolyn Jones................850 934 8139
Show Chair: Mary Jordan..............850 982 7633
Program Chair: Allida Webb...........251 533 5108
Hospitality Chair; Naita Peschel......850 994 7465
Newsletter: Meredith Hartsfield.....850 932 9473


